
Friday 15th July 2022 
 Please be aware that this will be the final Parent Bulletin of this academic year. 

The Bulletin will resume during the first week of September. 
 

Please follow this link: Letter 14th July 2022 which will take you through to our website and a letter from Mrs 
Gabbi regarding next week’s weather forecast 

 
Return of Library Books 

If your child has borrowed any books from the Learning Resource Centre, can you please make sure that they are 
returned to Mrs Lantz before the end of term.  If any Year 11 students have books which they wish to return, 
please hand them in at our main reception desk and they will be passed onto Mrs Lantz.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 

Education for Wellbeing Programme  -  INSPIRE Project 
Montsaye Academy have signed up to the Education for Wellbeing Programme where whole classes of students 
will take part in lessons designed to support their mental health and wellbeing. 
 
The project leaders are asking classes of students in all schools that have signed up to the programme, to take part 
in a study.  Your child will be asked to complete some questions which will take 30 to 40 minutes. We are seeking 
your permission for your child to take part. 
 
Please follow this link: Education for Wellbeing Programme which will take you through to our website where you 
will find full information. 

 
Our CCF Needs You... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our popular CCF are recruiting for a School Staff Instructor, if you are interested in this position, please follow this 
link:  CCF School Staff Instructor which will take you through to the Pathfinder Schools website and full details. 
 
We are also recruiting for instructors and cadets.  If you would like to make a positive impact on the lives of the 
children in our community, whilst learning new skills at the same time, then we would love to hear from you.  Full 
training is given for this role, along with remuneration from the MOD.  Gain qualifications in first aid, earn your 
British Parachuting Licence and become a qualified paddle board instructor. 
 
We are also on the look-out for new recruits.  We start taking cadets from Year 8.  If either you or your child would 
be interested becoming part of our Combined Cadet Force, please contact: eexley@montsaye.northants.sch.uk in 
the first instance. 
 

Fund-Raising Event  
Ben is one of our sixth form students and is organising his own charity event, ‘Walk for Heroes: The 
Snowdon 7 Challenge’, which involves him climbing Mount Snowdon seven times over seven 
consecutive days on behalf of the Veterans’ Foundation.  By completing this amazing feat of 
resilience, Ben is raising funds and awareness for UK Armed Forces Veterans. 
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 19th July: New cashless catering fingerprint session for students in Year 7 to Year 10. 
Thursday 21st July: Academy closes at 3.00pm for the summer holiday (re-opening Monday 5th September at 
8.30am). 
Monday 25th July: Staff training day (academy closed to students). 
Thursday 18th August: A-Level results day from 8.00am in the sixth form centre. 
Thursday 25th August: GCSE results day from 8.30am in the main hall. 
Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September: Staff training day (academy closed to students). 
Monday 5th September: Academy re-opens to students at 8.30am. 
Tuesday 6th September: Individual school photographs for Year 7, Year 12 and Year 13. 
 

Children Eat for Free in the Summer Holidays... 
For your information, the following organisations are offering free/cheap child meals throughout the summer 
holidays (conditions may apply): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding our students is always our priority. If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via concern@montsaye.northants.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can contact 
our Student Welfare Officers (Mrs King, Miss Burgess, Mrs Summers, Mrs Long and Mrs Walters-Morgan) or click 
here for more information. 
 

Social Media 
Much of our news and successes are celebrated on social media.  Make sure that you like and follow us on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 

 
Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial 

Twitter feeds: @Montsaye, @montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  
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